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 OHT3F-055-1  PISTON, GRADE 56 

 
Cc: Mr. Rich Grundza/ Test Monitoring Center 

 

 
 

This Technical Memo is intended to notify users of the ASTM Seq. III Testing Methods of a 
delay in the manufacture of the next batch of pistons.  The pistons were ordered by OHT in 
February 2014.  We have been working closely with the manufacturer throughout this process.  
This delay has caused the depletion of OHT3F-055-1 Grade 56 Piston inventory. 
 
OHT currently has inventory of the following part numbers: 
 
OHT3F-053-4  PISTON, GRADE 12 
OHT3F-054-1  PISTON, GRADE 34 
 
OHT will update the Seq. III Surveillance Panel with regards to expected delivery dates, once this 
information is confirmed. 
 
If there are any questions or comments regarding the aforementioned item please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
 
 
Jason H. Bowden 
OH Technologies, Inc. 


